
 

 
 
 
 

 
We are pleased to invite interested students to attend classes at GIS on 14th 
May 2018 (8:30am - 3:00pm) in order to find out what it's like to be a student 
at our school. Parents can register here: http://www.gjovikis.no/register-for-
open-day/  
 
We would be grateful if you could share the information with parents who may 
be interested in GIS. 
 

 
Please help us spread the word about MYP Information Evening for parents 
considering sending their child to GIS. Please note this meeting is for 
prospective parents, not for the parents of the current MYP students at GIS. 
The meeting will take place on 15th May from 5:00pm to 6:30pm and will 
include a presentation of the programme and a tour of the school. It is an 
excellent opportunity to get first-hand information about the MYP. 

 
 

GIS 
NEWSLETTER 

8th May 2018 
 
 
Gjøvikregionen International School 
Studieveien 17, 2815 Gjøvik 
Tel: +4724076141 
Email: post@gjovikis.no  

Open Day: 14th May 2018, 8:30am – 3:00pm 

MYP Information Evening 

http://www.gjovikis.no/register-for-open-day/
http://www.gjovikis.no/register-for-open-day/
mailto:post@gjovikis.no


 
Thank you for visiting the PYP Exhibition 2018 last Friday. We hope you learned 
a lot about natural disasters but also about the journey Grade 5 had been on 
for over a month prior to the exhibition day. A big thank you goes to Ms. 
Zemlak and everyone else that contributed to the success! 
 
 

 
A lot of winter gear has accumulated in our lost and found over the winter 
months. It has been placed on the table in front of the office. Please check it for 
any missing items.  
 
 

 
17th May is approaching fast. All grades are expected to contribute as follows: 
 
Grade 1: Cakes 
Grade 2: Games: Traditional 17th of May games (shekel, Potetløp, 
hesteskokast, blikkboks osv.) 
Grade 3/4: Cakes 
Grade 5: Organizing Committee 
Grade 6: Sandwiches 
 
Attached to this newsletter you will find an invitation to the event. We hope to 
see as many people as possible. 
 
GIS Parents Council 
 
 
 
 

17th May celebrations: REMINDER 

PYP Exhibition 

Lost and found 



 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Invoices   Leif Olav Thoresen leif.olav.thoresen@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Monica Iren          Monica.Raudi-Satran@gjovik.kommune.no  

Raudi-Sætran  
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Marina Shalaginova sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
 

 
 

Grade Date 
Grade 1 24.05.18 

31.05.18 
07.06.18 
14.06.18 

 

School support contact details 
 
 

Swimming timetable 
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